
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Gardenrose Primary is 50! 
 
On Friday 27th May, Gardenrose Primary will be celebrating its 50th Birthday. To 
commemorate this special occasion we would like to invite our families and members 
of the community to attend our exhibition of ‘Gardenrose Through the Decades’ 
followed by tea/ coffee and cakes.  
 
In addition, we would like to welcome our parents/ carers to join their child in class to 
participate in activities related to Gardenrose throughout the years. This will also 
take place on Friday 27th May. 
 
Our doors will open for parents/ carers and the community at 9.30am and the events 
will run until 11am. Please use the main entrance and sign in on entry.  
 
If you have any old pictures, old uniforms, yearbooks or anything from the past 
please hand it in to our front office with your name on it by Monday 23rd May.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all next week.  
 
Samantha McAllister 
Principal Teacher  

People Directorate 
 
 

Head Teacher :  Mrs Fiona McDougall 
fiona.mcdougall@south-ayrshire.gov.uk 
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